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It’s been a wonderful first fortnight. It’s so lovely to 

see the children back together and the different classes 

mixing! Although we have some very tired children 

they have been brilliant at settling back into the 

school routine.  

We will be holding a Macmillan coffee morning on the 

field next week, we hope the sun will shine for us. We 

would be extremely grateful for any cake donations to 

be delivered to school on Thursday morning - look out 

for a letter 

A huge thank you to the Wheatlands Care home in 

Much Wenlock for delivering a hamper to the staff. 

Such a treat and we are feeling lucky!  

Please accept our apologies, due to space restrictions 

and current Covid guidance, parents will not be able to 

attend our Harvest Festival. 

FOBS are looking forward to their first meeting (date 

to be arranged) and welcoming new parents.  

After many years we are saying farewell to two much 

loved members of staff. Michele Powell-Bevan and Jane 

Carroll are moving on and we will miss them very 

much. If you would like to add to our collection please 

visit the school office (not on a Wednesday!) Thank you 

so much. 

Have a nice weekend! 

2021 - 2022 Term Dates 

Thursday 22nd September  

Macmillan Coffee morning 9am School field 

Thursday 7th October 

Harvest Festival Shipton (sorry no parents) 

Thursday 21st October  

Grounds Day - Outdoor clothes 

Friday 22nd October 

PD Day 

Monday 25th - Friday 29th 

Half Term 

Thursday 4th November 

School Photos - individual and family 

Thursday 9th December 

Class 1 Nativity - Easthope 2pm(Parents invited) 

Thursday 16th December 

Pantomime - Theatre Severn 

 

Stars of the Week  

Week 1 

Class 1 

All Reception children 

Georgie Howell 

Torin Conmy 

Emily Craig 

Class 2 

William Furniss 

Beth Castle 

Class 3 

Finnley Mantle 

Charlie Kattenhorn 

Alma Jesshope 

Week 2 

Class 1 

Frankie Priest 

Edith Hinton 

Class 2 

Horatio Diamond 

Soraya Sutton 

Class 3 

Teigan Ward 

Daniel Buxey 

Class 1 
The children have settled in beautifully. We have been 
writing poems based on the ‘Sound Collector’ by Roger 
Mcgough. In maths we have been working on counting 
patterns (2, 5 and 10) In science we have been labelling 

the body, using our senses, identifying parents and 
their offspring and learning about a heathy diet. 

Class 2 
Class 2 have had a fabulous fortnight! In literacy we 
have been writing Autumn poems. In maths we have 

been learning about place value and counting patterns 
(2, 3, 5 and 10) In our topic work we have been learning 

about the history of industrialisation and looking at 
different inventions. 

Class 3  
Class 3 have been making such a noise this week! As 
part of their World War 2 topic an air raid siren has 

been disturbing Brockton’s peace and quiet. In literacy 
the children have carried out work based on ‘Why the 

Whales Came’. In maths the children have been       
carrying out formal and informal methods of addition. 

In science the children have been making electrical 
circuits. 


